HANOVER VILLAGE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 
DATE:  6/11/2025
 
Meeting Place: Hanover Village Hall 
Attendees: Mike Spaulding, Bill Fry 
Guests:  
Topic: Regular Monthly Meeting 
There were 53 customers in arrears for a total of $7329.84.
The plant was out of permit on Ammonia this month.
The diverter actuator at the sewer plant has gone bad and we are having to manually switch it and this is causing some overtime pay. A new diverter gearbox has been ordered.
Two people from Kruger Corp. in North Carolina were here to evaluate the plant as far as maintenance goes. We are awaiting their recommendations at this time.
 
 
 
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM 
 
 
